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Dear parent/carer,
This term, 3U have been part of an exciting Dance Project! Each week, a professional dance instructor from
Create Dance has worked with the class to teach them a special dance routine. Your child has been selected to

be part of the team to perform this dance at the yearly Dance Festival on Tuesday 2t March. The event will

take place at The Ellesmere Port Civic Hall and will begin at 6:30pm.

Parents and carers are welcome to attend but must inform the school of this before the event. There is a limit of

2 tickets per child for this performance. Please indicate below the number of tickets you require. These will then

be sent home to you once we have received your reply slip.

On the evening of the performance, many schools will be involved and so there are 2 performances taking place.
The Acorns will perform within the 6:30pm — 7:30pm show time. This means that your child will need to
be at Civic Hall at 5:50pm on the night of the event. This is to ensure everyone is ready for a wonderful
performance. Doors will then open to spectators at 6:10pm. Myself and Miss Underwood will be supervising the

children for the duration of the show. Please ensure your child is wearing all black jogging bottoms or leggings.

A t-shirt will be provided for them to ensure they all look the part ready for their performance.

The children will then be collected from the main foyer area after all the dances have been completed. This will

be at 7:30pm. Myself and Miss Underwood will bring the children to you.

While this is a Dance Festival, which has been created to be inclusive and enjoyable for all, there is a competitive
element. There will be judges who will mark all routines and present trophies to the top three schools. All children

taking part will receive a participation certificate for all their hard work leading up to this event.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please speak to Miss Underwood or contact the school office.

| give permission for to attend

the Dance Project on Tuesday |2t March at Civic Hall and will ensure they are there at 5:50pm.

Parent Signature:

1 will be attending the event and require one / two tickets (please circle the correct number).

Regards,

Mr. Painter
Deputy Headteacher

Follow us on X (formally Twitter): @TheAcornsSchool



